DECISION PAPER
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Change Order #21 for the new Central Office

DATE:

June 19, 2007

ISSUE:
Owner requested a recessed mop sink for the second floor of the new Central Office building.  It has been determined that this design would likely cause ceiling leaks in the first floor ceiling.  Walker Mechanical can provide a mop sink not recessed at a cost of $418.83.

RECOMMENDATION: Approval of Change Order #21 for the new Central Office.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Change Order #21 for the new Central Office.

